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– Mr. Kosta Barkoukis  
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Dear ladies and gentlemen 

The installation and assembly of the endoscopic tower at our Hospital was recently successfully 

completed by technicians from Endoscopiki, the company that represents FUJIFILM in Greece. At last, a 

protocol for its quantitative and qualitative acceptance has been drawn up and from now on we will 

use our new scopes. 

We all would like to express our warmest thanks for your kind initiative to donate such a necessary and 

modern endoscopy unit, which will enable us to offer quality services to our young patients and 

improve our difficult medical work. 

It would be an omission from us not to thank "The Greek Fire Appeals Committee, supported by the 

South Australian Government and the Greek Orthodox Community of South Australia" as this 

organization contributed almost the 40% of the cost of the endoscopic equipment and we would 

appreciate if you transmitted to them our present note of thanks. 

With your actions, not only do you help our Children's Hospital to meet its needs for reliable medical 

care, but also demonstrate the moving love that Diaspora Hellenism has for the motherland. You serve 

as a bright example for other organizations to imitate such acts of kindness. 

Finally, we would like to inform you that the pharmaceutical company "UNI PHARMA - Kleon Tsetis 

Pharmaceutical Laboratories SA" donated us a normal 32'' screen to replace the screen that was  



 

 

damaged during transport, as well as a compatible wheel for the installation of the accessories of the 

endoscopic tower. 

We are looking forward to any other corresponding future action of yours. 

We will immediately post our present letter with photos on our website and we declare to you once 

again that we are truly obliged. 

           

       


